




Dear , 
 
I hope you are well. 
 
Over the past few weeks, EVP Vestager and
yourself have started to outline more publicly
the EC’s ambition when it comes to potential
market regulation of online intermediaries.
While we look forward to the content of the
upcoming consultation on the matter and
more technical engagement with the relevant
units in DG CNECT and DG GROW, it
would be very useful for us to better
understand the political goals, the context and
the high-level concerns that the EVP has with
platform market players. 
 
Would you have 30 minutes to discuss such
plans in the coming days? This would be a
good opportunity to discuss the DSA more
broadly as well. 
 
Kind regards,

 

  Government Affairs Europe 
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